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Recently Deceased 

 

Helen Mythen 

Michael Hanrahan  

Anthony Mayne  

Sister Lucia Cassidy  

Michael Long  

John Harmon  

Margaret Dineen  

 

Anniversaries  

 

Paddy Malone  

Sheila Condon  

Margaret & Samuel Tonge 

Paddy Malone  

Kathleen & Eugene Ahern 

George Sergison Sr 

George Sergison Jr 

Maureen Weldon 

Jack Wilson  

Noel Johnson  

Daniel & Mary MC Connell  

May Smith  

Andrew & Elizabeth Ralph  

Mary Healy  

May they rest in peace. 
  

Financial News 
House to House €1680 
Share €1100 

 Trip to Medugorje  

14th May 2010  

Cost €599 all inclusive  
Deposit of €100 due by  
31st January to secure place  

Booking forms available from 

the parish office or  
Contact Noreen O’Connor  
4602436  

 

 
Christmas Dues 

Many thanks to all who have 
returned their Christmas Dues. 
Envelopes may be still left into  
wall safes at back of Church or 
into the Parish Office or 
Sacristy  

The Regina Coeli Hostel wish to 

acknowledge with thanks the gifts 

of toys which they received from 

Toy Sunday. 

Taize Mass  

Our next 

Taize Mass will be celebrated 

here next Sunday  

31
st
 January at 7.30pm  

Celebrant : Fr Charlie Hoey  

All are welcome  

Please use Rossmore Entrance  

Tax Relief Forms CHY2  

NB. Tax Claim forms have to be filled in 

each year by the contributor so please 

don’t forget if you contributed €250 or 

more in the last year  to return your form 

for your contributions for year ended 31st 

Dec 2009  

Volunteer needed: 

Looking for a female 
companion to support a lady 
living in the Templeogue area 
to attend Sunday morning 
Mass, 11am or 12noon 

For more information contact 
Gerry O’Connor – 
Cheeverstown  
01-4993765 
086-8360804 
goconnor@cheeverstown.ie  
 

 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT- TUESDAY TO THURSDAY 

& SATURDAY’S FROM 10.45 TO 11.30 

FRIDAY ALL DAY ADORATION  FROM 

10.45AM TO 4.30 PM CONCLUDING WITH 

BENIDICITON ON THE FIRST FRIDAY OF 

THE MONTH  

SUNDAY FROM 3.30PM TO 4.30PM 

 

 
 
Our next Baptismal course will  
Take place on Monday next 25th 
January at 8, pm in the Pastoral 
Centre for the parents of all babies 
who will be baptized here during 
February. 
 
 

St Jude's Girls U15 Football Team are 
looking for player's  
 
All players from beginner to advanced levels 
are welcome,  
We provide full training from our skilled 
coaches in a family & fun orientated 
environment. 

 
For further information please contact:  
 
 Eamonn Blanchfield: 087-2932804 

 
St Jude’s Summer Project  
We would love to welcome more 
adult helpers, especially for 
children aged 4-8 years. All adult 
helpers must be Garda Vetted 
through CYC. Registration will take 
place early this year separate to 
bookings for the first week.  
Registration Sunday 25th April in 
Room 3 Pastoral Centre.  
Enquiries to  
Monica 087-9247782 
Ann Marie 087-1372167 
 
 

Eucharistic Ministers –  
Next meeting will take place on 
Monday 1st February commencing 
at 7.30pm in Room 1 Pastoral 

Centre. 

 

Message from Fr 

Michael.  
Last week I received a new 
parish appointment from the 
Archbishop. I am to be Curate 

in St Brigid's parish Killester. I 
am delighted. It is just around 
five minutes from where my 
parents live. I look forward to 
many happy years there, but I 

will always have a special place 
for St Jude's in my heart. My 

very best to you all.  
 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS 
We are currently recruiting new 
Altar Servers to join our team  
Boys or Girls from 3rd Class and 

up are invited to join our team  
Please leave your contact 

details into the sacristy or 
parish office by the end of 

February  

mailto:goconnor@cheeverstown.ie

